
 

 

From:  The Upper Master, Nick O’Doherty 

 
17 September 2021 

 
Dear parents 
 

Lower Sixth Meet the Tutor Evening Monday 27 September 
 
We are pleased that this academic year we are able to welcome parents onto the school site 
and I hope that many of you will be able to come to our Lower Sixth Meet the Tutor evening 
on Monday 27 September. This will give you an opportunity to meet the tutor and 
housemaster as well as each other. 
  
If you would like to attend, please could I ask that you complete this brief form so that we can 
organise catering? 
  
The evening will begin at 7pm with refreshments in each of the houserooms where you will 
be greeted by the Housemaster and tutors. Parking will be available on the school site via 
Park Road. It is important to note that parking is not permitted on the private roads around 
the school. Upon arrival, you will be directed to the appropriate house rooms. 
  
The second part of the evening from 8pm will take place in the Amey Theatre where I will 
give a short presentation on life in the Sixth Form, including what to expect from A Level 
teachers, Other Half, university entrance, assessments and career guidance. A recording will 
be available for those who are unable to attend. The evening will end by 8.30pm. 
  
Although I am aware that not all our parents and guardians, especially those of our boarders, 
will be able to attend, I look forward to meeting many of you at this event. 
 

Best regards 
 

 

Nick O’Doherty 
Upper Master 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd6EQKCRsljDII3q2TvuCMItDFpcLOCMBKUY2m5mPUnCmxPfQ/viewform

